
SRC State Plan meeting notes for August 13, 2020 at 11am 

 

Attendees: Joe B., Charlene C., Dawn C., Olympia S., Inez C., Naomi G., Sarah W. 
and Kevin G. 

 

Meeting notes from June’s meeting were approved. 

WIAO plan update: Bill Noone was not able to attend this meeting.  This item was 
tabled to the next meeting. 

Review of MRC’s Responses to the FY21 Recommendations: The recommendations 
and responses were read by the committee and discussed.   

Committee members shared that the SRC developed the recommendations and that 
changing any recommendation may change its core action.  The committee discussed 
each response in a general way understanding that each SRC committee would be 
reviewing each response in a more detailed matter.  Items such as more transparency, 
self-employment options and digital disparity were brought up. 

There was no discussion on the FY21 Recommendation work plan since Bill was not 
present. 

The Schedule for the State Plan and Annual Reports was reviewed.  The SRC should 
be more front and center in regards to this report.  Members plan to bring this up at 
the Executive Committee meeting in September. 

 

 

 
 


